Suggested Text for THANK YOU to action.coop advocates 

As we start a new year, I want to take a moment and thank you for playing a big role in our effort to tell the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) that we need a sensible, balanced approach to America's energy needs and environmental concerns - instead of forcing top-down regulations onto hard-working Americans.  
Over 100,000 real people have joined this nationwide effort and I expect that number to increase in 2014 as more consumers recognize that EPA’s plans will raise their power costs.
We need to keep the pressure on the EPA in 2014 and I plan to give you updates on a regular basis throughout the year. 
Thank you so much for being a part of this effort at our cooperative.   
Sincerely, 
Name, CEO
Name of Electric Cooperative 
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